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Bring a Friend to Bridge 

When you get this report, I will be playing in the Lancaster Regional at Spooky 
Nook. I hope to see you all there, competing and enjoying all that Lancaster 
County has to offer. 

When I was a young player with small children, going to the Lancaster 
Regional was my very special bridge vacation for the year. I have many fond 
memories of this tournament and wouldn't miss the opportunity to attend. 

The tournament has changed over the years. It was at the Host farm for a 
very long time before moving to its new location at Spooky Nook, but the 
wonderful hospitality of the Lancaster tournament committee has never 
wavered. 

2018 will be the first Lancaster tournament run by our new tournament chairs, 
Jeanne Gehret and Tom Coxey. They are filling the big shoes left by Deb and 
John Klinger, who were chairs of this tournament for more than twenty-five 
years. 

Deb and John will still be at the tournament, serving as partnership chairs. 
District 4 owes them a great deal of thanks for all their years of service to our 
players. 

Jeanne and Tom will provide the same wonderful Lancaster hospitality that we 
all look forward to - from breakfast treats to wonderful lunches - Lancaster is a 
very special bridge tournament. 

In last May's Bridge Bulletin, then CEO Robert Hartman said: "There may be 
no better place to spend Halloween than Spooky Nook, where your entry fee 
includes a spectacular lunch onsite." 

Hope to see you there! 

 


